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From: Thomas Cmar

Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 3:55 PM

To: Huggins, Richard

Cc: lliebmann@waterkeeper.org; hill.kevinw@epa.gov
Subject: RE: FOIA No. EPA-HQ-2019-001329

Hi Richard,

Any updates on when we can expect to receive this production?
Thanks,

Thom

From: Huggins, Richard <huggins.richard@epa.gov>
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2020 3:39 PM

To: Thomas Cmar <tcmar@earthjustice.org>

Cc: lliebmann@waterkeeper.org; hill.kevinw@epa.gov
Subject: RE: FOIA No. EPA-HQ-2019-001329

Thom,

My apologies for just responding. Here is an update on the release of the records. Back in late November, | cleared a
batch of records from Administrator Wheeler, Administrator Pruitt, Ryan Jackson, Peter Wright, Steven Cook and Barry
Breen. They were then sent out for a review. However while | was on international leave, a snag hit in the process that |
was unaware of and the documents as you know were not released. | did not know of this until | saw your most recent
email. | have been working for the past two days to resolve this issue and hope to have that batch of documents
released shortly. As soon as | have more concrete information, | will update you.

Again, apologies for the delay,
Richard

Richard Huggins Jr., Chief
Energy Recovery and Waste Disposal Branch
Office of Resource Conservation and Recovery

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Desk: 703-308-0017  iPhone: 571-345-6855

From: Thomas Cmar <tcmar@earthjustice.org>

Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 7:32 AM

To: Huggins, Richard <Huggins.Richard@epa.gov>

Cc: lliebmann@waterkeeper.org; Hill, Kevin W. <hill.kevinw@epa.gov>
Subject: RE: FOIA No. EPA-HQ-2019-001329

Hi Richard,





